
SHERIDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 48J 

435 S Bridge St 

Sheridan, OR   97378 

 

TO:   Members of the School Board 

 

FROM:  Steve Sugg 

 

DATE:   May 21, 2014 

 

RE: No. 8B – Japanese School Transportation 

 

  

EXPLANATION: At the beginning of this school year Yamhill County reduced the size of 

the transit bus serving Sheridan from McMinnville causing 25 students to 

make other arrangements to get to and from the Sheridan Japanese School. 

The parents of these students have contracted with Mid Columbia to pay 

for a bus route to and from McMinnville. The Japanese School Board and 

Administrators have approached us about adding this route to our contract 

with Mid Columbia. We would then get the 70% reimbursement from the 

state and the Japanese School would reimburse the district the other 30% 

thus it would essentially cost the district nothing. The district will also 

charge the Japanese School a small administrative fee for the extra time 

this will require. We would then need to negotiate an MOU for the Charter 

Contract for the 2014-15 school year. 

 

 

PRESENTER:   Steve Sugg 

 

SUPPLEMENTARY 

MATERIALS:   None  

  

 

RECOMMENDATION: The Administration recommends approval. 

 

REQUESTED ACTION: Take the recommended Board action. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


